
 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletters 

We will be sending all future newsletters and 
invoices to the main email address held on 

your child’s registration.  If this will not work 
for you, please let Jan know in the office 

Parent Communication  

We will continue to post on our Facebook group 
and have now set up ‘Information for parents’ 

category on Tapestry. You will receive 
notification when new items are loaded i.e 

newsletters 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th September – Staff Training Day – no children in school 
 Wednesday 5th  September – School re-opens  
 Monday 22nd - Friday 26th October  - Half term  
 Monday 29th October – Staff Training Day – no children in school 
 Tuesday 30th October – School re-opens 
 Thursday 20th December – Christmas Nativity 
 Friday 21st December – Christmas Party – 1pm school closes 
 Friday 21st December – Pre-School finishes for Christmas break 
 Monday 7th January 2019 - Staff Training Day – no children in school 
 Tuesday 8th January 2019  – School re-opens  

 

 

 Welcome to: 
Barnaby, Emily, Blake, Florence, Freddie, George and Ruby 
who will be joining Pre-School after the Summer holidays.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Pre-School Bags 

In September every child will be issued a new 
Pre-school bag and we would be grateful if these 

could be used for all of your child’s clothes, 
nappies etc as we are finding that the cloakroom 

area gets very congested with rucksacks and 
bags 

. 

 

 

 Slippers/Clothes 

Could you please ensure that your child has a 
pair of slippers/indoor shoes and a full change of 

clothes in the Pre-School bag supplied. 

We also ask that your child wears suitable shoes 
and clothing for the weather conditions. 

We do go outside in all but the worst conditions. 

 

 

 
Open Door Policy 

You are always welcome. You and your child 
are important to us. 

Please feel you can ask questions, tell us if 
things are not going so well or tell us what you 
are happy with. If you have any concerns we 
are here to listen and plan an effective way 

forward. You are always welcome to join in a 
Pre-School session too! 

 

 

 

 

Water Bottle 

Please bring in daily or leave a named bottle at 
Pre-School. We feel the children may drink more 

this way. 

Sophie Leaving/Deputy Manager Role 

Sophie will be leaving us at the end of August for 12 months to embark on her new journey 
 In to motherhood and we wish her well. 

 
Holly Keets has been appointed as Sophie’s replacement until her return. 

 

 

 

 


